
From: adam.dean@historicengland.org.uk <adam.dean@historicengland.org.uk>
Sent: 07 October 2020 11:59
To: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailev@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Historic England advice on Application no{s) 202758

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr Bailey,

Please find attached our advice on the following site -

Pegs Farm, Hollow Lane, Staplow, Ledbury, Herefordshire, HRS INQ Application No{s):202758

Yours sincerely,

Adam Dean on behalf of Rosamund Worrall 
Team Leader {Development Advice)
E-mail: Rosamund.Worrall@HistoricEngland.org.uk

We help people understand, enjoy and value the historic environment, and protect it for the future. 
Historic England is a public body, and we champion everyone's heritage, across England.

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the 
views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it 
from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in 
any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly 
available. Please read our full privacy policy (https://www.historicengland.org.uk/terms/privacv- 
cookies/) for more information.



Historic England

Mr Josh Bailey 
Herefordshire Council 
Planning Services 
PO Box 4 
Hereford 
Herefordshire 
HR4 OXH

Dear Mr Bailey

Direct Dial: 07917 596058

Our ref: W: P01260190

7 October 2020

T&CP (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 
& Planning (Listed Buildings & Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990

PEGS FARM, HOLLOW LANE, STAPLOW, LEDBURY, HEREFORDSHIRE, HRS 
1NQ
Application No. 202758

Thank you for your letter of 22 September 2020 regarding the above application for 
planning permission. On the basis of the information available to date, we do not wish 
to offer any comments. We suggest that you seek the views of your specialist 
conservation and archaeological advisers, as relevant.

It is not necessary for us to be consulted on this application again, unless there are 
material changes to the proposals. However, if you would like detailed advice from us, 
please contact us to explain your request.

Yours sincerely
Rosamund Worrall
Team Leader (Development Advice)
E-mail: Rosamund.Worrall@HistoricEngland.org.uk
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